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BOCCE NEWS 
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                                               2019 Village Challenge Winners 
 
2019 Village Challenge 1st Place Winners were from Cribari Village.  Lovely individual Village signs, were 
made and donated by Fran Pulis. 
Team members Robert Bianchi, Carm Grande, Captain Jeanne Anne Whitacre, Patrick McMordie, 
Barbara Orlando, Karen Carlson and Margaret Richardson, played most of the day seeking the coveted title 
for 2019.   
Unfortunately, the bocce club won’t be hosting the Challenge this year due to Covid-19.  We can only hope 
next year we will all be resuming our regular schedule for playing bocce. 
 
Remember you must reserve the courts to play bocce.  This can only be accomplished by going online at 
www.villagesbocceclub.com and follow the “To Reserve Court” prompts.  
 Questions can be directed to George or Helen Paris at 408-440-4848. 
 
Please if you are experiencing any of the following, PLEASE STAY HOME. 
 SYMPTOMS:  Fever, Cough, Shortness of breath or Difficulty breathing, Chills, Fatigue, Muscle or body aches, 
Headache, Sore throat, New loss of taste or smell, Congestion or runny nose, Nausea or vomiting, Diarrhea.   
Thank you for continuing to practice safe healthy measures.  
 


